
G-CAT Board Meeting  8/18/2014 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
            John Hartnett 
            Irene Young 
             
 
Discussion: 
  

� July minutes approved. 
 

� Reviewed financials.  Rounds were 4882 up 303 from last year.   
Revenue was $136,889 up $14,659 from last year.   
Profit was $50,586 up $4,701 from last year.   
Year to date is up from last year in all catagories.      
 

� Course is in great condition.  Adding signs to help identify holes 1 and 7 and 
location of 10, 13, 16 and 18. 

 
� Have a few outside tournament remaining, several in September.  Looks like 

count of tournaments is 57 for year. 
 

� We are having complaints from homeowners that players are relieving themselves 
on the course.  We are discussing the issue. 
 

� Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


